
 

 

NOTICE 

 

Date:  03rd July 2024 

 

Subject: Commencement of New Academic Year for Second and Final Year Students  

From 08-07-2024 

 

Dear Students, 

 

This is to inform you that the reopening date of the college has been rescheduled. Previously, it 

was announced that the college would reopen on 4th July 2024. However, due to unforeseen 

circumstances, the new reopening date is Monday, 8th July 2024. 

Your dedication and commitment to attending classes from the very beginning are crucial for a 

successful academic journey. Let's start this year with enthusiasm and determination to achieve our 

academic goals together! 

Please be present on the first day of classes as per the schedule provided. Timetables and further 

instructions will be communicated by your respective class in-charges. Your active participation and 

engagement will contribute significantly to your overall academic progress. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all! 

 

 

Principal 

Rev. Fr. P. Anthony Vinay 


